- New Peterborough Historical Society rep for the MAC
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From: <Dennis.Carter-Edwards@pc.gc.ca>

To: "Susan Neale” <SNeale@peterborough.ca>, "Kavin Arjoon” <KArjoon@peterbor. .

CC: <akarmstrong@cogeco.ca>, <awood23@cogeco.ca>, "Becky Rogers" <BRogers@pe...
Date: 313042011 $:47 AM

Subject: New Peterborough Historical Society rep for the MAC

Greetings Susan

A shost nota to let the Museum Advisory Committee members know that the
Peterborough Historical Society has appointed a new representative to sit
on the MAC. Linda Lumsden will take my place as the PHS rep. | have
thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to work with such a dedicated and
enthusiastic group and | commend the work of the members in the
commemoration of our community's rich history. | have been the
heneficiary of the excellent work of the Museum staff in my own work here
at the Waterway and | want to thank them for their imporiant contribution

to the community. | always looked to the warm hospitality and lively
conversation at our meetings bui not to the rush to the ACHAC meeting that
followed. 1 | know that Linda will bring a fresh perspective to the

discussion and continue the PHS contribution to the work of MAC,

Thanks to all

Dennis Carter-Edwards
President, Peterborough Historical Society





